
From: Jane Wakeham <jwakeham@wslaw.co.uk> 
Sent: 04 August 2021 09:57 
To: Brenda Taplin <Brenda.Taplin@gateleyhamer.com> 
Cc: Emma Rodican-Jones <erodican-jones@wslaw.co.uk>; Richard Turney ; Joanna Vincent 
<Joanna.Vincent@gateleyhamer.com> 
Subject: FW: RVR Public Inquiry 
Importance: High 

Thank you Brenda 

As this is existing railway, there is no issue of compulsory purchase turning on this, and no 
prejudice to RCC (especially as they have participated fully in the process and appeared at 
Inquiry). 

We will look into it though, and come back to you as soon as we can. 

Kind regards 

Jane 
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